PLINK had a clean up day on May 19th.
“"‘?% Manuel said they had an enthusiastic,
;TLP-L oIaNoKo hard working group and removed 4

truck/trailer loads of trash and debris

" Please Leave It NRA Kleen
5 from the El Dorado National Forest -
specifically Bonetti road area. A big
thank you to the volunteers!!!

Contact Manuel 707/ 631-4451. Watch the club website for the next PLINK day!

Special Board of Directors Election

A Special Board of Directors election was held on 11 June to fill a vacant
position. The term will be until the end of 2018. The membership elected Bob St
Amour to fill the position, Congrats to Bob!

Message from Pam Nessenson - RSO Corner

Hello Range Safety Officers,

Monday, June 18th at 5pm, at at Colina De Oro Restaurant Pleasant Valley Rd., Suite
1, Diamond Springs we will have our first RSO meeting of the year. People

will be responsible for their own dinner. Please review the Standard Operating
Procedures (SOPs) found at http://www.edrgc.com/standards-of-operations.html on
the Club website. If you haven’t emailed a copy of your NRA RSO Certification to
4ypfirearmstraining@gmail.com, please bring a hard copy with you to the meeting.

Looking forward to seeing you then.

BOD Special Committees

The Board of Directors have established three committees and are looking for a chair
for each committee. The chair will pick members to fill out the committee.

1. Range Safety Officer Committee: This committee will handle all issues
relating to the RSO's. The committee chair has been selected, Pam
Nessenson

2. Maintenance Group: Items include general clean up and conex box storage
clean up. Jim Peet has been selected to be the Group leader

3. Construction Committee: This committee will handle issues with range
construction and repair. Items include repair sheds and new construction. If
you are interested in being chair send an email the following address:
eldoradogunclub@gmail.com.

Up coming Event items:


http://www.edrgc.com/

Test Match with the El Dorado Practical Shooters July 7, 2018. More information to
follow.

Picnic August 12, 2018 The picnic flyer is on the home page of the Club's website
at http://www.edrgc.com. Tickets are now on Sale please see the RSO's for tickets or
purchase on the website at http://www.edrgc.com/purchase-raffle-and-picnic-
tickets.html

Raffle items:

1. Kimber Pro Carry II .45 cal stainless pistol
2. Henry 22 LR Golden Boy

3. Savage Arms AXIS 7mm-.08 REM w/scope

3rd Annual Breast Cancer Benefit Shoot

Saturday, October 13, 2018 — 8 am until 1pm with Lunch at 11:30am

Eldorado Gun Club 5941 Union Mine Rd El dorado, CA

« Two ways to participate: Wobbles Trap or new this year Rimfire Rifle

« Commemorative T Shirt for all participants

« Shooter prizes and Raffles awarded through the day

» 100% of all proceeds will automatically go to the Marshall Cancer Resource Center
benefitting residents of El Dorado County and surrounding area

« Come out and support the Cause, even if you don't want to participate

« For more information ... https://www.marshallmedical.org/Locations/Cancer-
Resource-Center.aspx

To donate directly to the Marshall Cancer Fund:
http://www.marshallfound.org/donate-now/

Preregistration sales for the Breast Cancer shoot are under way for tickets
see Karen at the Trap Range or Jim S on the Rifle range.

Next General Meeting

The upcoming General Meeting is Monday, July 9, 2018 at Colina De Oro / 694
Pleasant Valley Rd., Suite 1, Diamond Springs starting at 5pm

...._Until next month....... take care!
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